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Docket No. 20 180047-EI - Consideration of the tax impacts associated with Tax 
Cuts and Jobs Act of20 17 for Duke Energy Florida, LLC. 

Please place the attached emails in the Documents section of the above referenced docket. 



Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Margo DuVal 
Friday, August 31, 2018 1:58 PM 

Lisa Smith 

Subject: FW: Docket NO. 20180047-EI- Motion to modify the OEP 

Hi Lisa, 

Can you please prepare, for my review, a memo to the Clerk requesting that the below emails be tiled in the docket file? 

Thank you! 

Margo 

From: Margo DuVal 
sent: Friday, August 31, 2018 1:56PM 
To: 'Rehwinkel, Charles' 
Cc: Dianne Triplett (triplett.dianne@gmail.com); jmoyle@moylelaw.com; Scheff Wright (schef@gbwlegal.com) 

(schef@qbwlegal.com); Jay Brew (JWB@smxblaw.com); Jennifer Crawford; Adria Harper 

Subject: RE: Docket NO. 20180047-EI- Motion to modify the OEP 

Hi Charles, 

Okay. Thank you for the clarification. 

Hope you have a nice long weekend. 

Margo 

From: Rehwinkel, Charles [mailto:REHWINKEL.CHARLES@Ieg.state.fl.us] 

sent: Friday, August 31, 2018 1:44PM 
To: Margo DuVal 

.. -~------·-· -------------· ------

Cc: Dianne Triplett (triplett.dianne@qmail.com); jmoyle@moylelaw.com; Scheff Wright (schef@qbwlegal.com) 

(schef@gbwleqal.com); Jay Brew (JWB@smxblaw.com) 
Subject: Docket NO. 20180047-EI- Motion to modify the OEP 

Margo: 

It is been brought to my attention that our Motion filed yesterday had a typo on the second page, second full 

paragraph. Our intent was to ask for intervenor filing to be made on October 15th and not the gth. The correct date is set 

out in the revised procedural schedule. I called counsel for DEF and confirmed that their Jack of objection was based on 

the October 15th date. I also confirmed with the other intervened parties (FRF, FIPUG and PCS) that they do not intend 

to file testimony and that I could represent that to the Commission staff. 

I apologize for the confusion and the extra work. Please call me at 717-0328 with any questions. 

Charles 

1 




